

PO Box 815 • Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada • R3C 2P4
Street Location for DELIVERY: 22<sup>nd</sup> floor 360 Portage Ave

Telephone / Nº de téléphone : (204) 360-3257 ● Fax / Nº de télécopieur : (204) 360-6147 ● baczarnecki@hydro.mb.ca

February 3, 2016

Mr. D. Christle Secretary and Executive Director Public Utilities Board 400-330 Portage Avenue Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Christle:

## RE: Manitoba Hydro 2015/16 & 2016/17 General Rate Application – Interim Rate Increase for April 1, 2016 – Information Request Responses

On February 1, 2016, Manitoba Hydro filed responses to Information Requests from the Public Utilities Board of Manitoba ("PUB"), the Consumers' Association of Canada and Winnipeg Harvest ("COALITION") and the Manitoba Industrial Power Users Group ("MIPUG") with respect to Manitoba Hydro's 2016/17 Supplemental Filing.

Enclosed please find responses to the remaining Information Requests posed by the PUB, the COALITION, and MIPUG:

- PUB/MH I-28b-c
- PUB/MH I-29a-b
- PUB/MH I-30a-d
- PUB/MH I-31a
- PUB/MH I-31d
- PUB/MH I-32a
- PUB/MH I-32b
- PUB/MH I-32c
- PUB/MH I-32dPUB/MH I-32e
- PUB/MH I-33a-b
- COALITION/MH I-10c-d
- COALITION/MH I-11ad
- COALITION/MH I-19a-f
- COALITION/MH I-21a-c
- MIPUG/MH I-1a-b
- MIPUG/MH I-2a-c
- MIPUG/MH I-4a-c

Manitoba Hydro is also filing an update to Attachment 13 to include information on actual monthly hydraulic generation, water conditions and extra-provincial energy exchange data for the month of December 2015.

Should you have any questions with respect to this submission, please do not hesitate to contact the writer at 204-360-3257.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LAW DIVISION

Per:

BRENT A. CZARNECKI
Barrister & Solicitor

Att.